
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
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Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 29, 2017 

 

 

 

James K. Roe, President and CEO 

Hope Care Inc. 

911 – 21st Street 

Anacortes, Washington  98221 

 

Dear Mr. Roe: 

 

Thank you for your August 29, 2017, e-mail requesting to withdraw the Nursing Home 

Alternative (Use) Bed Banking Notice submitted on behalf of San Juan Rehabilitation 

and Care Center.  As of the date of this letter, your bed banking request is withdrawn with 

no action on the project. 

 

As outlined in Washington Administrative Code 246-310-990(7), review fees for 

exemption requests are nonrefundable. 

 

If you have any follow up questions, you can call me directly at (360) 236-2957 or send 

me an e-mail at karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Karen Nidermayer, Analyst 

Certificate of Need Program 

Community Health Systems 
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